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25.5.2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you to all of the Key Stage 2 parents who were able to join us for our celebration of poetry and 
music on Tuesday. It really was a joy-filled hour and a quarter. All of the children performed, some with 
their class and some as soloists or performing a duet. The wealth of talent and self-confidence was a joy 
to witness. It is very easy to forget that this group of children missed so many opportunities to perform 
and show off their talents during the sad Covid times! I would also like to give a special mention to those 
children who were able to put their nerves and anxiety to one side and who pushed themselves out of 
their comfort zone to perform – they should be very proud of themselves!  
 
We are still hoping to hear from some kind souls who could come and help to keep the library running 
smoothly – making sure that the books are all in the right place etc. – if you could spare and hour or two 
every week or so please could you let me or the office know.  
 
As I write this there is a real sense of anticipation in the air, from both children and adults, about the 
imminent arrival of the ice cream van. Thank you again to the Friends of Fishergate for providing such a 
welcome treat.  
 

North Yorkshire Police have asked schools to share the following: 

North Yorkshire Community Messaging allows members of the public to register to receive alerts, crime 
notifications and community news from North Yorkshire Police, this also includes businesses and schools 
within our communities in York to sign up to. This allows us to create an appropriate list of contacts and 
be able to reach out to you with crime prevention advice, this is a free service, and the information 
comes to your email only. 

You can sign up by clicking on the link below.  

 Want to know what is going on in your area? (which you will not find on Social Media). Sign up to 
Community Messenger - Home Page - North Yorkshire Community Messaging 

 
Wishing you another happy and sunny half term – don’t forget that we have a training day on Monday 5th 
June and that we are looking forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 6th.  
Tina Clarke 

 

https://www.northyorkshirecommunitymessaging.co.uk/#signup-section

